
NEWS & STORIES
BOLLING INSIGHTS

Farmer's Market 
The season is �nally here for outdoor farmer's markets! Washington, D.C. is 
happy to support local farms. The grand opening of Chevy Chase Farmer's 
Market is a great �rst stop for fresh produce and other goods. Visit the market 
on 5601 Connecticut Avenue, NW on Saturday mornings opening at 9:00. We 
can't wait to hear about the delicious recipes our residents share after visiting 
the market!
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Contact Information
8660 Angell Street Washington • Washington, DC 20032

Office: 888-294-8338
Office Fax: 202-562-2721

Leasing Phone: 888-294-8338
Maintenance Requests: 202-562-2631

After Hours Maintenance: 202-562-2631
Property Contact Email: bollingfamilyhousing@huntcompanies.com 

Justin Tran 
Community Director
202-562-2631

Natalie Mcgrail
Community Manager
202-562-2631

Julius Dixon
Community Manager
202-562-2631

STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION
Rosalinda Touch
Leasing Specialist 
202-562-2631

Carolina Ortiz Dittler
Leasing Specialist
202-562-2631

David Campbell
Maintenance Director
202-562-2631

Tyrone Logan
Maintenance Manager
202-562-2631

Roger Burley
Maintenance Manager
202-562-2631

Our President’s Message

April is a special month for our 
HMC families as we celebrate the 
Month of the Military Child. It is a 
time to honor the sacri�ces 
made by military families 
worldwide and especially the 
dependent children of military 
members serving at home and 

overseas. Since 9/11, over 2 million children have had a 
parent deployed overseas, and come have had a parent 
deployed multiple times. Military youth of today promise 
to be some of the most active and involved populations in 
our nation’s history. It is only �tting that we take time to 
celebrate them in a special way. Thank you to our military 
families with children who continue to teach and inspire 
our future leaders.  

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Proudly Supporting The 
 Month of the Military Child



bollingfamilyhousing.com

Maintenance Updates
Our maintenance team continues to work diligently to best 
respond to each work order as soon as possible. 
Your feedback helps us to best understand the needs of our 
community, grow, and improve our systems. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please reach out to us via email: 
bollingfamilyhousing@huntcompanies.com or via phone: 
202-562-2631. 

COVID-19 Update
We are all moving towards a healthier future together.
To learn more about how you and your family can stay
safe and register for the COVID-19 vaccine, please visit: 
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/index.html. The Center for Disease 
Control and Prevention is a leading source in information and 
guidance to help keep our communities safe.

Leasing Reminder 
We all know how busy and exciting the summer season can be! If 
you and your family are expecting to move next season, please 
reach out to our leasing o�ce with the o�cial required 30 days 
notice. Our team is here to help you through the move-out 
process from start to �nish. 

Landscaping Update
We are happy to announce our NEW landscaping partnership with 
Brightview. Spring clean-up continues in the coming weeks’ 
post-winter season. We kindly remind our community that all 
backyard spaces are the responsibility of each resident. If you have 
any questions or are in need of landscaping support, please reach 
out to us!

Happy Easter!


